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Trojan Connection Food Panty
Abby and Kelsey, our Community School Coordinators, 
have been hard at work! The latest includes a 
partnership with the Idaho Food Bank. The first delivery 
was made Monday, March 4th and we will continue to 
receive ongoing deliveries. This work will support our 
students, families, and the community as a whole. 

Early Learning Collaborative Grant
We have received another allocation from the Idaho School Readiness Project funds to support 
the continued implementation and expansion of our early learning programs. We will be 
receiving $40,000 from this round of funding. This grant also supplies early learning readiness 
kits to our preschool students at no cost to us or the families. Each kit is around a $300 value. 


